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Rheinbrohl, January 2020 
 
 

International Reenactment Market IRM2022 “light” – 23.-24.04.2022 
 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
I would like to introduce to you a new event to be held at the RömerWelt Museum in Rheinbrohl (Germany). 
 
This event is a follow-up of a well-established series of events formerly presented by the Archaeological Park 
Roman Villa Borg (IRM2011-IRM2018). Since the administration at Borg/Merzig refused to continue this series 
of events, I had to find a new suitable location. The RömerWelt Museum in Rheinbrohl, located between Bonn 
and Koblenz, now fills this gap, starting with the International Reenactment Market IRM2022 on April 23rd 
to 24th, 2022. 
 

The IRM2022 will again be open to all epochs ranging from Stone Age until 19th Century. 
 
Due to the current corona-prevention the IRM2022 will be held in as a “light” version with reduced amount 
of traders and visitors as well. Please assure that you as a trader meet the “2G-requirement”, meaning that 
you either recently recovered from the COVID-19-disease or are vaccinated. 
 
The IRM is the first successful attempt to create and establish a reenactor’s market event in Germany, which 
mainly presents high quality reproductions for museums and reenactors. All contact informations of the 
participants (traders / craftsmen) will be available online on the IRM-website for a long period of time after the 
event in order to enable better research for potential customers. 
 
Since this is just a very short introduction to the IRM-concept, I would ask you kindly to refer to the IRM-website 
www.reenactmentmesse.com for details. Please contact me by email or phone in case there are further questions: 
 
 

Frank Wiesenberg 
Organiser of IRM / Administrator of the IRM-website 
mobile phone: +49(0)173-2609231 
eMail: info@reenactmentmesse.de / anmeldung@reenactmentmesse.de 
 
RömerWelt 
Arienheller 1 
56598 Rheinbrohl 
Germany 
 
 

I do hope that this aroused your interest in the IRM2022 and I am looking forward to receiving your application 
for participation in the IRM2022 until March 1rst. Application may be sent by mail or email.  
 
Proof of valid vaccination or recent recovery from COVID-19 will be required in order to enter the site. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
    Frank Wiesenberg (for the IRM). 


